
December 2018 | MB-298                                                                 JAE Electronics, Inc.                                                                             1/1 

 

  Marketing Bulletin 
JAE Electronics, Inc.  · 142 Technology Drive #100 Irvine, CA 92618 · Ph. (949) 753-2600 · Fax (949) 753-2699 · www.jae.com 

 

PCN Notice 
 

JAE will change the hold down material of the WP10 series receptacle connectors due to 
production discontinuation of current material. Details are below. 

 

1. Applied Items: 

Part Number 

WP10-S002VA10-R15000 

WP10-S004VA10-R15000 

 

 

2. Detail of Changes: 

Hold down base material change 

 

   
 

*No change in appearance or connector specification. No changes or updates will be 

made to the drawing due to this material change. 

      *Detailed evaluation data is available.  

 

 

3. Timing of Change: 

Production of current material is planned until March 2019. Running change of materials 

is planned for April 2019, but actual date may be impacted by the utilization of current 

material.  

*Order timing and shipment timing will vary. Please communicate with your JAE account 

manager for a complete schedule.  

 

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact your JAE account manager.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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